
From: KATHLEEN HAMMOND <twinsnana1@comcast.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 24, 2021 9:38 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Patty Knox <pgknox@comcast.net>; Karen Moss <karmoss@hotmail.com> 
Subject: water rate increase. 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear PUC  
I am writing regarding my concern over the water rate increase.  
   
I am very unhappy with the rate of increase (610%) regarding fire hydrants.  That's quite 
a huge hit!  
   
Also, as a condo dweller, I am very displeased with the increase per month for water 
that is in the sprinkler line.  
(Interior Fire Protection) Why charge a new fee per year?  Suggestion:  a one time fee, 
then a replacement fee if necessary.  
Never knew such a fee existed!  
   
I am expressing my concern and displeasure with these large increases in water fees.  
   
Regards,  
Kathleen M Hammond  
2 Stevens Court  
Atkinson, NH 03811  
978 973 0036  
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